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Singing Christmas carols at The Old Downs Residential Care Home

Last week our residents here at The Old Downs Residential Care Home enjoyed a visit from the local Hartley scouts group

when they came to sing Christmas carols for us.

Our ladies and gentlemen loved the carols and they sang their hearts out along with the scouts group; we are really looking forward

to doing this again soon!
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